Maths for the week beginning 22/06/2020
Hello – Wow, here we are another week of home learning!  
[bookmark: _GoBack]You’ll be glad to hear that we are now moving on to angles, shape and time!
The White Rose daily activities and the BBC Bite size daily lessons still seem to be going well still.  We’re getting positive feedback about the Oak Academy lessons too, which is great!
If you prefer worksheets, please continue to look at https://classroomsecrets.co.uk/free-home-learning-packs/  if you scroll down on the page you will find the year 3 home learning pack.  
This has a range of activities, which you may find useful.  Please note that the Key worker children are also using these in school on the relevant day,
Please could we continue to encourage you to use the White Rose home learning daily maths lessons and to use BBC bite size daily lessons as well.   These have videos with explanations, although the online sheets have been taken down.  The children can still solve the calculations and other problems using pencil/pen and paper.  This is far better for their thinking skills and applying the knowledge learnt. The White Rose lessons are planned around exactly what we’d be doing together in class and BBC Bitesize have got together with them to support this. https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom The oak national academy also has some super Maths lessons, as mentioned on the home learning intentions.  These will build on and reinforce the children’s fraction knowledge.
If there is anything, you don’t understand or need support with, please do not hesitate to email us on homelearning@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk, someone will get back to you ASAP and can always forward a question to us. 
Don’t forget to use Mathletics (work has been set) and Times Table Rock Stars, we need to see soundschecks being completed!  We are logging on to see how you’re doing on both.
Take care, look after each other, best wishes
Mrs Jackson, Miss Hamilton, Mrs Harris and Mrs LeMoel.

